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Latest Updates 

Visit to Catterick Integrated Care Centre 

 

Colleagues from NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board recently 

participated in a site visit to the Catterick Integrated Care Centre (CICC) – a unique model of 

care which brings a range of health and social care services together under one roof.  

The NHS and Ministry of Defence (MoD) have been working together on plans to enhance 

the range of health and care services for Catterick Garrison and the wider Richmondshire 

area. 

The CICC is the first MOD-NHS partnership of its kind and will enable shared estate, 

expertise and learning to optimise the health and care services for people across the area. 

Click here to read more. 

https://humberandnorthyorkshire.org.uk/locations/north-yorkshire/our-work/catterick-integrated-care-centre-cicc/
https://youtu.be/dvoqyBtI0mI


Launch of Inclusion Health Champions scheme in East Riding 

 

The East Riding Inclusion Health Champions Scheme has officially launched for staff and 

volunteers to sign up.  

Inclusion healthInclusion health is a term which is used to describe people who are socially 

excluded and typically experience multiple overlapping risk factors. Compared with the 

general population, people from inclusion health groups often experience very poor health 

outcomes and a lower-than-average age of death.   

System partners from across the East Riding have worked together to develop this Champion 

scheme, supporting the ambitions of the East Riding Health and Care Committee's Inclusion 

Groups Programme which aims to improve access to and experience of services for inclusion 

health groups. 

Click here for more information. 

Get Involved 

Event: York Health and Arts Mela 

 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/about/equality/equality-hub/national-healthcare-inequalities-improvement-programme/what-are-healthcare-inequalities/inclusion-health-groups/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/about/equality/equality-hub/national-healthcare-inequalities-improvement-programme/what-are-healthcare-inequalities/inclusion-health-groups/
https://humberandnorthyorkshire.org.uk/eastridinghealthcarecommittee/
https://humberandnorthyorkshire.org.uk/locations/east-riding/our-work/east-riding-inclusion-health-champions/


Sunday 11 May 2025, 10:00am-5:00pm 

The award-winning York Health and Arts Mela returns to York in May. 

This year's event is set to fill city centre venues as the multi-cultural celebration of 

healthcare, wellbeing, arts and entertainment returns to the city. It follows a successful Mela 

– York’s first ever – in 2023 which attracted more than 3,000 people to the city. 

Event organisers are also looking for volunteers for the event. If you are interested in 

supporting the Mela, contact m.janik1@nhs.net. 

Development opportunity: Calling all system leaders 

 

Are you interested in working across the health and care system in Humber and North 

Yorkshire?  

Two new system leadership development programmes are open to colleagues working in all 

sectors of health and care – NHS, primary care, social care, local authorities, and voluntary, 

community and social enterprise (VCSE) sectors. 

A key focus for both new programmes is addressing the lack of diversity from middle to 

senior management. Please attend one of the upcoming virtual drop-in sessions to find out 

more. 

Programme 1: Leading from the Middle  - Tuesday 25 February 2025, 10:00-11:00am 

Programme 2: Senior System Leaders  - Tuesday 25 February 2025, 12:00-1:00pm 

mailto:m.janik1@nhs.net
https://bookwhen.com/hcv/e/ev-siy8-20250225100000
https://bookwhen.com/hcv/e/ev-su59-20250225120000


News from Across the Partnership 

Construction begins on new Day Case Surgery and Imaging Centre 

 

A groundbreaking ceremony to mark the start of work on a new Day Case Surgery and 

Imaging Centre for the Harrogate district has been held at Harrogate District Hospital. 

The healthcare facility, which is being built by UK construction company Morgan Sindall, will 

provide additional capacity to meet the needs of patients waiting for surgery. 

The ceremony, which took place on Friday 14 February and was led by Jonathan Coulter, 

Harrogate and District NHS Foundation Trust’s (HDFT) Chief Executive, saw the first spades 

hitting the ground on the 18-month project.  

The construction of the Day Case Surgery and Imaging Centre, which will be located on the 

site of the hospital’s old Therapy Services building, is being undertaken as part of a £50 

million capital investment funded by HDFT and NHS England, which has also seen the 

removal of reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete (RAAC) at the Harrogate District Hospital 

site. 

Click here to read more. 

https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/news/construction-begins-on-new-day-case-surgery-and-imaging-centre-at-harrogate-district-hospital/


Humber Youth Action Group wins special recognition award 

 

The Humber Youth Action Group, part of Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust, has 

received a special recognition honour in the category 'Young People's Voice for Change in 

SEND' for their contributions to projects such as the Connect website. 

The Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) Best Practice event was held on 

Thursday 13 February 2025 in Sheffield. Throughout the day, organisations from around the 

country shared their SEND best practice stories and the impact it has made in their areas. 

The Humber Youth Action Group (HYAG) was developed to bring those aged 11-25 in Hull 

and the East Riding together with the goal of helping Humber Teaching NHS Foundation 

Trust improve its services for children and young people. 

Click here to read more. 

Apprenticeship event a massive success 

 

Hundreds of people of all ages and backgrounds attended a special event at Castle Hill 

Hospital last night to learn about nursing careers and apprenticeships in the NHS. 

https://connect.humber.nhs.uk/
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/news/humber-youth-action-group-wins-special-recognition-award/


The Apprenticeship team at NHS Humber Health Partnership had planned to see around 150 

people interested in joining one of three different routes for apprentices into nursing 

careers. 

However, more than 300 people from school leavers to older people seeking a new career 

direction attended the two-hour drop-in at the new Learning and Innovation Centre at Castle 

Hill Hospital in Cottingham. 

Click here to read more. 

Stay Up to Date 

Visit our website or follow us on social media (@HNYPartnership) to get the latest news and 

information from the Partnership. 

Do you have a story, event or update you would like to be featured in a future bulletin? 

Please share it with hnyicb.communications@nhs.net. 

If you have been forwarded this bulletin, you can complete our online form to receive it 

direct to your inbox every week. 

https://www.hey.nhs.uk/news/2025/02/13/apprenticeship-event-at-castle-hill-hospital-a-massive-success/
https://humberandnorthyorkshire.org.uk/
mailto:hnyicb.communications@nhs.net
https://engage.app.humberandnorthyorkshire.org.uk/stakeholder/register
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